
From: Wayne Antle  
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 9:57 AM 
To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] London Civic Works Committee Meeting 
 
Hi 
 
I would like to speak at your June 21 meeting. I lead the Ottawa-Gatineau chapter of the 
Alliance for Equality of Blind Canadians, and I would like to share our experience with e-
scooters in Ottawa. These have operated in Ottawa over the past two years, and they 
have posed serious safety concerns for all vulnerable pedestrians. I would welcome the 
opportunity to share my experience with you. 
 
My contact information is below: 
 
Wayne Antle 
President, Ottawa-Gatineau Chapter 
Alliance for Equality of Blind Canadians (AEBC) 
 
 


